
 

 

29th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Drama Club - Christmas Jumper Concert Tuesday 5th December 2023 – Palace Theatre Paignton 

Thank you to those of you who have already completed the online form giving permission for your 

child to attend the above event.   

If your child is taking part they should arrive at the Palace Theatre by 6:30 and meet myself and 

other school staff in the theatre foyer.  We will then escort them backstage where they will be 

supervised by us.  The children are of course encouraged to wear a Christmas Jumper or similar and 

they are also welcome to wear Christmas accessories.  Please can the children bring a drink. 

The concert will be finished by 9.00 pm and your child should be collected from the theatre foyer at 

this time. 

This is a new event for us and we are really excited about performing in a real theatre. 

Thank you for your continuing support and if you are planning to attend the event we hope you 

enjoy it. 

https://www.palacetheatrepaignton.co.uk/shows/christmas-jumper-concert/2023-12-05/ 

Many thanks 

Karen Strachan, Wendy Williams and Patricia Kent 


